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Staying informed is always important, especially during a major public health crisis.

That’s why the State Department of Health has just created a new website which will

provide the most up-to-date coronavirus testing data to the public. The website will be

updated daily with the latest data and will also present visualizations of statewide and
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county-level testing and results. The public can also access the testing data through Open

New York at data.ny.gov, which offers machine readable datasets in downloadable standard

formats that can be sorted, searched, analyzed and applied to new uses. 

Learn more at: www.ny.gov/covid-19tracker
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